
District-Wide Dress Down Day for the 

Victims of the Hurricane in Puerto Rico 

Friday, September 30, 2022 

Staff Members $5.00 

Students $1.00 

 
All proceeds will be donated to Puerto Rico as a show of support and 

love from the entire Jersey City Public Schools community. 

 

 

 

The Puerto Rican flag is red white and blue, so we are encouraging 
staff and students to wear these colors, if possible for the victims. 

 


